
 

 

‘Inspiring, nurturing and achieving excellence together’ 
 

Headteacher:  Ms Anna Lippa 
Telford Road, London Colney, St. Albans, Herts, AL2 1PH 

Telephone: 01727 767772, Fax: 01727 767770, E-mail: admin@bowmansgreen.herts.sch.uk 

7 March 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The children in years 2 and 4 at Bowmansgreen School have been invited by the Radlett Festival of Music to sing 
in two concerts at the Radlett Centre, 22nd June, 2pm and 6.30pm.  This is in a professional theatre with 
specialist sound and lighting engineers.  The concerts have been supported by generous grants from local 
councillors.  Each group is given a solo act in the first half (years 2 and 4 will perform a selection of songs from 
Mary Poppins with adult soloists) and we all join together in the second half to perform songs from Joseph and the 
Amazing Technicolour Dreamcoat.  The children will be taught the songs by Mrs Street as part of their class music 
lessons. 
 
Bowmansgreen choir performed in a similar concert last year; the children sang brilliantly and had an amazing 
time.  The choir will also be singing at this concert. 
   
 
Tickets are £10.00 (£5.00 children aged 12 and under) and will be on sale soon from the Radlett Centre Box office: 
01923 859291     http://www.radlettcentre.co.uk/ .   
 
We are being joined by three other choirs (including Fair Field Junior School) and semi-professional soloists.  
Previous concerts put on by the Radlett Festival of Music have sold out so do buy your tickets quickly!   
 
Further details on clothing and timing will be sent out nearer the time.  As a summary:  
 

 We will meet at the Radlett Centre at 9.50am to rehearse until 11.30am.  (The choir is arriving at 9.20am)   

 Children can then go home  

 They will need to be back at the Radlett Centre at 1.30pm, and then 6.00pm for the evening performance. 
 
Clothing: 
 

First half School uniform 

Joseph Girls: Ideally a plain but brightly coloured scarf if you already have one (we have 
a few but not enough for every choir member).  Or any bright scarf with a pattern. 
Boys: plain but brightly coloured cap 

 
Please return the form below to the office by Monday 25th March.  We do need parents/carers to help on the day so 
please volunteer if you are able.  We plan for the children to watch the other choirs in the first half and be back 
stage when they are not singing in the second half.  We are also looking for people and local businesses to 
sponsor the programme and other merchandise.  Please indicate below if you would like further information on this. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Street 
 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.radlettcentre.co.uk/


Reply slip for Radlett Centre Concert June 22nd 2019 - Chorus 

 
 

Name of child__________________________________________     Class_____________ 

 

Mobile telephone number for volunteers or emergency contact: 

 

_________________________________________________ 

 

My child is available for the rehearsal and concerts on Saturday 22nd June     YES/NO 

 

Please tick if you are available to help on this date 

 

If you are available to help please provide your email address so we can contact you:   

 

 

_____________________________________________________________ 

 

By signing this form, I give permission for my child(ren) to be photographed or filmed during rehearsals/concerts and that this 

material may be used for advertising/reporting events in the local press or on line.  I agree that they can be part of any 

recording which will be sold to raise money for charity. 

 

 

 

Signature____________________________________________________   

 

 

Date______________ 

 

 

Print name________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Please tick if you are DBS checked   

 

I would be interested in sponsoring the Radlett Centre concert.  My email address for further information on this is   

 

 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


